
Thank You
for supporting
our veterans

and their families
For more than 90 years, the American 
Legion Auxiliary has distributed the 
memorial poppy to remind Americans that 
millions sacrificed their lives and health to 
keep our nation free. 
During WWI, the poppy flourished on the 
battlefields of Flanders Fields among 
the shelled buildings and bomb-scarred 
landscape. Like the blood that was shed 
there, its brilliant red bloom became a sign 
of hope and renewal. For those who would 
never leave, those who had given their lives, 
it is a perpetual memorial to their bravery. 
The American Legion Auxiliary poppy is 
handmade by veterans who receive a small 
stipend for each poppy made. Memorial 
poppy contributions are devoted entirely to 
rehabilitation and assistance for veterans 
and their families. On behalf of those 
veterans, thank you for caring.

For more information on the  
American Legion Auxiliary’s Poppy Program,  

call your local Auxiliary unit at

 
or learn more about donation options  

at www.ALAforVeterans.org.
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READ ME
READ ME
NOTE! Before printing these bookmarks, click in the empty area above the ALA's web address and type in the unit’s phone number with area code.


	PHONE-14: 


